& Jean Mendoza Oct 10, 2022 at 3:18 PM

To: Ron.Anderson@co.wa.us, amanda.mckinney@co.yakimawa.us & 18 more
& Details

Air Quality and Environmental Justice

Dear Yakima County Commissioners,
Please see the attached letter from the Friends of Toppenish Creek outlining concerns about
potentially increased Lower Yakima Valley air pollution and public engagement.
Thanks for reading.
Jean Mendoza
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